Circular No.: 18-090

Date

:  18 May 2018

To

:  TRAG UNIT OWNERS AND RESIDENTS
Subject
:  NO STICKER NO ENTRY POLICY

 

Please note that we are implementing a strict “NO STICKER, NO ENTRY” policy for ALL cars and motorcycles without a 2018 TRAG Vehicle Sticker.

 

The policy ensures that unit owners’ and residents’ vehicles will be recognized easily when they enter TRAG.

 

The “No Sticker, No Entry” policy is implemented for security reasons. A driver without a sticker will be required to surrender to the Security Guard a valid ID and will receive a TRAG Vehicle Pass. When leaving TRAG, the driver will return the TRAG Vehicle Pass in exchange for their ID.

 

We appeal to everybody’s cooperation for the implementation of the policy and avoid any stand-off with the Security Guards, who are acting as instructed by the Board of Trustees.

 

For those of you who have not gotten a Sticker, kindly contact the Admin Office as soon as possible. For any concerns in this respect, please contact your Property Manager. 

Thank you.

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation

THESS M. FLORES

Head Property Manager
